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I strongly oppose the elimination of mail in voting in Oregon, where it has been 

working perfectly for years. Taking away the access to mail in votes will be hugely 

detrimental for those who do not have access to vote in person, such as the elderly, 

disabled, or those who cannot afford to take the time off work to stand in line to vote.  


